
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

FCPS’ Strategic Plan serves as a roadmap to guide our school division toward 

improvements that best support our students. One critical piece of that plan is to make 

sure we hear directly from our students about their classroom and school experiences. 

To understand more about students’ experiences in FCPS schools, the school division 

developed a Student Experience Survey. 

From February 24 to March 7, we will invite students in grades 3 through 12 to take 

FCPS’ Student Experience Survey. The Student Experience Survey is confidential and 

designed to protect your child’s privacy. Only FCPS’ research staff will have access to 

responses in their secure survey platform. Survey responses will play a major part in 

helping FCPS make improvements. 

 

The Student Experience Survey will take about 30-45 minutes to complete and will be 

completed during the school day. 

 

If you would like additional information or would like to view the survey, please visit the 

Student Experience Survey webpage: https://www.fcps.edu/student-experience-survey. 

If you wish, you may opt your child out of participating in the survey by completing the 

electronic Opt-Out Form at 

https://fcpsk12va.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_20lF9XZwm0rZcNw. If you are not able to 

complete the form electronically, you may complete the form on the back of this page 

and return it to the school office. We encourage families to speak with their child about 

the survey, especially if you choose to opt them out of participation. The deadline to 

submit an opt-out form is Friday, February 14. 

 

If you have questions about the Student Experience Survey, please contact 

research@fcps.edu. Thank you for considering this opportunity for your child to share 

their experiences through FCPS’ Student Experience Survey.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Michelle C. Reid 

Superintendent 
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Parents and Caregivers, 

If you wish to opt your child out of participating in the FCPS Student Experience Survey 

either complete the electronic Opt-Out form at 

https://fcpsk12va.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_20lF9XZwm0rZcNw or complete and sign 

the form below and return it to your child’s school by Friday, February 14. 

I request that my child NOT participate in the FCPS Student Experience Survey. 

Child’s First Name  

Child’s Last Name  

Grade  

School Name  

Student ID number  

Parent or Caregiver First Name  

Parent or Caregiver Last Name  

Parent or Caregiver Phone Number  

Parent or Caregiver Email  

 

 

Parent or Caregiver Signature  Date 
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